Hello Everyone,
The Evergreen State College is currently accepting applications for the 2006 cohort of the Tribal Governance - Masters in Public Administration program.

The 2006 cohort is almost half full as I write this e-mail reminder.
Applications are being submitted earlier than any previous year.
If you are, or if you know someone who may be, interested in taking advantage of this opportunity, please submit application packets as soon as possible.

We only have room in the program for 30-35 students.

Once the cohort is filled we will not review any more applications.

If you do not have an application form I will send one to you at your request.
Forms and information are also available at our web site: http://www.evergreen.edu/mpa/applicationcheck.htm
Looking forward to hearing from you soon,

Mike
Mike McCanna

Associate Director, Tribal - MPA

The Evergreen State College

360-867-6202
